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The Funeral Committee of Professor Wang Yuan 
wangy-commemorate@amss.ac.cn 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
It was a very sad news that Professor Wang Yuan passed away. I would like to offer my deepest sympathy and 
condolences to Professor Wang’s family. 
 
Professor Wang started to advise and help me on my number theory study in 1976. Over the time span of almost a half 
century, I have learned so much from him. His legacy will be remembered forever. 
 
Best regards, 

 
Yangbo Ye 
Professor of Mathematics 
yangbo-ye@uiowa.edu 
319-335-0717 
 
 


